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OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR, ACADEMIC AFFAIRS

INTERNAL MEMO
To - ALL STUDENTS AND STAFF
FROM : Registrar, Academic Affairs
REF 3 KeMU/RGAA/CSF/4/25
DATE : 14t July 2025
SUBJECT : UNIVERSITY PRAYER DAY - 2" TRIMESTER 2025

Reference is made to the above subject matter.

This is to notify you that the University prayer day for the 2" Trimester 2025 will be held
on, Thursday, 17* July 2025. All students and staff are expected to be assembled at the
University Chapel in their respective campuses from 8:00 a.m. Please note that all classes

will be suspended from 9.00 a.m. — 5.00 p.m.

The programme for the day will be shared by the Chaplaincy Department in due course.

)

Lucy IKgfR,PhD.
Academic:Affl

Deputy Vice Chancellor (ASA)
Deputy Vice Chancellor (APF)
University Chaplain



